Dear Sir/Madam,

24/4/2013

Re: Submission for Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare funding for Certain types of Abortion)

I support Senator John Madigan's Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain types of Abortion) Bill 2013 as it sets up exceptional treatment against the unborn child based on being a male or female.

Medicare funding should be removed when "the termination is carried out solely because of the gender of the foetus" section 17A (1) (b) as it is disgraceful to use taxpayers money to selectively kill unborn babies because the parents want a different gender.

Medicare money should not be spent irresponsibily or wasted on killing the unborn baby.

Yours sincerely, Kathleen Mary Pearce